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Vale appoints executive for Immediate Response Group

The executive has just moved permanently to Belo Horizonte

Vale has appointed Claudio Alves as the leader of the Immediate Response Group, a committee created on January 25th
to consolidate emergency actions, of any nature, related to those affected by the Feijao Mine's dam breach, occurred last
Friday.

The executive has just moved permanently to Belo Horizonte in order to expedite and intensify the efficiency of the
actions taken in the region of Brumadinho, in Minas Gerais.

Claudio Vale has been working at Vale since 1992 and has been Director of the Department of Pelletizing and
Manganese for the last two years. Vale reinforces that the company is totally focused on supporting the rescues to help
preserving and protecting the lives of employees and local communities.
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